From: Hoffman, Jenifer Marie

To: EAS (OST)

Subject: Southern Airways to Altoona

Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:55:12 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am writing in support of Southern Airways and the Altoona airport. They are reliable, affordable, and safe transportation. I typically use Southern Airways out of Altoona to fly to Baltimore. The Baltimore Beltway and traffic are a hazard to folks like me who are unfamiliar with the roadways. Flying to Baltimore, especially at the low fare, is a great help and stress reliever. I use Southern Airways out of Altoona for personal (cruses out of the Port of Baltimore) and business travel (meetings at Johns Hopkins).

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.

Jenifer

Jenifer M. Hoffman, CPRA, CRA
Director of Grants & Contracts, Center for Nursing Research
The Pennsylvania State University, College of Nursing
201 Nursing Sciences Building
University Park, PA 16802-7000
(814) 865-9337
https://www.nursing.psu.edu/center-for-nursing-research/